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  Faith Leaders Urged to Light Path to Peace 
 
 
Europe and the Middle East—The impact of the 
Abraham Accords was the focus of a UPF-IAPD 
webinar. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Honored by Dominican Republic Parliament 
 
 
Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic—On July 
19, 2021, the Chamber of Deputies recognized 
UPF for its contributions to world peace and 
authorized the formation of the International 
Association of Parliamentarians 
for Peace. 

 

  

  

  

  Ambassadors for Peace in Portugal Discuss UPF Values 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—Ambassadors for Peace were 
invited to a dialogue on “Interdependence and 
Living for the Sake of Others."  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Launches 2021 “Leadership and Cooperation” 
Series 

 
 
Argentina—UPF-Argentina launched its 2021 
“Leadership and Cooperation” series on July 14, 
2021, with a speech by Christian Oreb, general 
coordinator of Red Cooperar 
Buenos Aires.  
 

  

  

  

   
 
 

  



 

 

New ECOSOC President Aims to Maximize ‘Reach, Relevance 
and Impact’ 

 
 
United Nations—New ECOSOC President 
Collen Vixen Kelapile of Botswana said: 
"ECOSOC’s role has become even more critical 
and is no less important than the other peer 
Principal Organs of the UN, including the Security 

Council & the General Assembly."  
 

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

AUG 16: Central America, Caribbean & South America 

ILC 2021, August 16-17 

AUG 17: North America ILC2021 Aug. 17-20 

AUG 19: EUME - International Leadership Conference (ILC) August 2021 

AUG 20: Hyojeong Academic Foundation - Korean Unification and the 

Presidential Election in 2022 

OCT 27: UPF cosponsor-16th Global Forum on Human Settlements to call for 

green transformation and innovation 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


